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Preserving "THE FEATHER RIVER ROUTE"

- Paul Finnegan
FRRS Webmaster

From time to time, we hear from our members that 
they want to volunteer at the museum, but they live 
too far away. We have a project that you can do 
away from the museum.

As part of the Meeker Collection, we have some 
photos that were taken on the film set of several 
movies that were shot on the WP.

The problem is we have little, or no, context or 
captions for some of the photos. The volunteer 
opportunity is to get a copy of the photos, watch the 
movie (all are available on streaming platforms), 
maybe do some online research about the cast, crew 
and location, and then write the captions for the 
photos. I can then add them to the website and our 
H/A Department archives.

To see what we have now, enter "WP in the Movies" 
in the Search the wplives.org website... search bar on 
the WPLives.org home page.

If you are interested in helping with the 
documentation of the WP’s movies, please contact 
me so we can get you started! Please email me at 
webmaster@wplives.org.




